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                Registered Charity No – 269510 
 

22nd September 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Friends of Beaucroft AGM 
 
The Friends of Beaucroft is a group of parents, relatives, and staff that organize and 

help to run fundraising and social events with the aim of supporting the school by 

providing donations towards equipment and facilities for the students. The Friends 

make donations every year to each class and help to fund larger purchases.  In recent 

years, they have helped equip the school gym, built a raised vegetable bed, equipped 

a therapy room, purchased playground equipment and invested in school minibuses. 

This is just a snapshot of the many things that the Friends of Beaucroft charity have 

provided for the benefit of the children at Beaucroft. 

 

This is a fun and friendly group and we are always keen to welcome new parents and 

friends to the organization. 

 

We will be holding our AGM on Tuesday 10th October at 7.00pm here at school. 

All parents and friends are welcome; we look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

C. Woodward 

 

 

 


